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RE: Update

Dear Brimley Area Schools Family:

I'hope you all had a wonderful Christmas with your family and had some time to relax. Winter
finally made it to our region, so please get out and enjoy the snow and fresh air. Take this time
to make some lasting memories that are positive and not over-shadowed by the pandemic. A
new year is coming!

As was stated at our Special Meeting held on December 3%, that the Board of Education would
revisit the decision to return to face-to-face instruction at another Special Meeting to be held on
December 28%. The Board of Education met last evening, and after much discussion, it was
recommended that we remain in remote learning until January 11%, 2021. This decision will
allow for the 10 days after the holiday season to see if there is a rise in cases within the
community. It is our hope that the case count will continue to trend downward and that will
allow for a safer reopening of face-to-face instruction. There is another Special Meeting
scheduled for January 7 to review relevant data from the Chippewa County Health Department
that will help drive further decisions.

We will continue to deliver food for those who have been on our list and resources during the
week of January 4% with the hope of a return to face-to-face instruction on J anuary 11%, If you
would like to be placed on the food delivery list, please call the central office, or email Mrs.
Tremblay at: dtremblay@eupschools.org.

Thank you so very much for all you are doing to assist your children with their education as we
continue working through this pandemic together. We hope to see their smiling faces on January
11", Have a great NEW YEAR!

Respectfully,
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Brian Reattoir, Ed.S.
Superintendent



